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Value for this half term is Honesty 
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INSET DAYS 

 

Friday 19th July 2024 
Monday 2nd September 2024 

Tuesday 3rd September 2024  

 

 

 



   
 

   
 

 

 

Nursery and Reception – Move Up Day 

Your child will be invited into their Nursery or Reception class for our School Move Up Day on 

Wednesday 03rd July 2024.   
   

We also look forward to meeting parents and carers at our information sharing event on Wednesday 

03rd July at the following times. Teams from supporting agencies will also be available at this event.   
   
1:45pm for Reception intake parents / carers    

3:30pm for Nursery intake parents / carers 

 

Nursery Class Concert 

Parents are invited to attend nursery class Concert on Thursday 4th July. The morning concert 

will start at 10am. The afternoon concert will start at 2pm. Please enter through top gate. We 

look forward to seeing you there         

 

Polite reminder  

Please ensure that you inform school immediately of any changes of address or contact numbers. 

Thank you! 

 

 

Abersychan School Transition Dates 

 

Year 6 pupils who are transferring to Abersychan School in September will be attending 

Abersychan on the following Transition dates. 

 

Monday 24th June – All Year 6 pupils  

Monday 1st July – Enhanced Transition Group 

Wednesday 3rd July – Moving Up day – all Year 6 pupils 

 

 

 
 

FOOD 4 GROWTH  



   
 

   
 

As part of an amazing grant received, we can offer 

all the children the opportunity to grow and harvest 

their own produce at home. Next week we will be 

sending home a strawberry plant for each child. All 

we ask is you share its progress and what you make 

with them on dojo and twitter. 
 

Summer Food and Fun Camp 
 

The Food and Fun Camp involves Nutritional Education, 

play, sport and activities through various mechanisms 

whilst supporting and promoting children’s wellbeing. It 

has been a great success over the last few years with more and more demand each year. 
 

Please see the flyer below of the camp which will be taking place at Garnteg from Monday 29th July – 

Thursday 22nd August  

   
 

 

Please apply using the link below if you would like your child to take part, places are allocated on a first come 

first served basis, so please apply as soon as possible 

  

https://iweb.itouchvision.com/portal/itouchvision/r/customer/category_link?cuid=E0EDA020B4306430A

9055E053184071BA8C0AAD5&lang=EN&P_LANG=en 
 
 
 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fiweb.itouchvision.com%2Fportal%2Fitouchvision%2Fr%2Fcustomer%2Fcategory_link%3Fcuid%3DE0EDA020B4306430A9055E053184071BA8C0AAD5%26lang%3DEN%26P_LANG%3Den&data=05%7C02%7Cgarntegschool.office%40torfaen.gov.uk%7C27f188c241554c5c585608dc80e183cc%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C638526954101555279%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=O2Efnh8hTdwue2NZGcg%2FkvOoXP9kgfIcdCW9D5BEcIk%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fiweb.itouchvision.com%2Fportal%2Fitouchvision%2Fr%2Fcustomer%2Fcategory_link%3Fcuid%3DE0EDA020B4306430A9055E053184071BA8C0AAD5%26lang%3DEN%26P_LANG%3Den&data=05%7C02%7Cgarntegschool.office%40torfaen.gov.uk%7C27f188c241554c5c585608dc80e183cc%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C638526954101555279%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=O2Efnh8hTdwue2NZGcg%2FkvOoXP9kgfIcdCW9D5BEcIk%3D&reserved=0


   
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Gospel Night at Noddfa Church  
 



   
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from Breakfast club staff 



   
 

   
 

Just a reminder that breakfast club starts at 8:25 and for pupils who are not attending 

Breakfast Club pupils can go into classes at 8:40. We have noticed an increase in the number of 

children arriving before 8:40 but not attending Breakfast Club.  

Summer Menu – Next week is week 2 

 
 

 

 

We have a new addition to our lunchtime menu. Here is our 

new Pasta Bar menu, which is in addition to the hot menu 

above but replaces funky fillings. 

GO GREEN GARNTEG 

All pupils have been working hard to win our ‘Go Green Garnteg’ 

award. We have monitored how well all classes have been recycling 

and working on recycling superhero.                  

 

ATTENDANCE 

 

Attendance Winners 10th –14th June 2024 



   
 

   
 

Congratulations to Dosbarth 4 Miss Brooks who were Foundation phase attendance winners 
with 97.5 % and congratulations to Dosbarth 11 Mrs Messore who were Key Stage 2 

attendance winners with 94.8% 
WELL DONE!      DA IAWN! 

This week’s attendance figures are 

Year 
% 

Overall 
Class 

 

Percentag

e 

Year 
% 

Overall 
Class Percentage 

Nursery 82.3 0 82.3 
3 75.8 

6 75.8 

Reception 93 
1 96.1 7 75.8 

2 89.9 
4 88.9 

8 90.6 

Year 1 85.5 
3 86.1 9 87 

4 86.6 
5 82.4 

10 78 

Year 2 88.6 
5 88.9 11 86.5 

  
6 84 

12 84 

    13 84.1 

Statutory School age attendance for the year, to date is 91.84% 

 
 

Nursery – Waw Gwaith meithrin!  You were amazing at your Sports Day this week. Very proud teachers and 

families! Lots of stickers awarded. Our nursery end of year class concert is Thursday 4th July. Children will be 

bringing home speaking lines to practise. Please can you help them with these 😊 Have a lovely weekend and thank you 

for your continued support. 



   
 

   
 

 

 

Dosbarth 1 & 2 – We are so proud of the learners who worked exceptionally hard preparing and performing at their 

sports day on Wednesday. They were healthy, confident individuals who all tried their best and had a lovely day. 

Diolch for our parents and carers support! We have begun our enterprising event preparations in class, keep your 

eyes peeled for the adverts which they children are working hard to make to inform you about the event. Please save 

the date of Wednesday the 10th July at 2pm. 

A kind reminder that the children have a refillable water bottle each day so that they can stay hydrated. Have a 

wonderful weekend!         

 

  

Dosbarth 3 -  Bendegedig Dosbarth Tri! You wowed us by being healthy confident individuals in sports day this year 

and we are so proud of you all for taking part and trying your best. On Friday 11th June the children are holding a 

healthy event called ‘Dydd iachus’ where parents will be able to come in for our event. The children will be sharing 

what things they have learnt in their topic’ bywyd iach, meddwl iach’. More information will be posted about the event 

on class dojo. A friendly reminder that snacks and drinks are needed for the children and with the warm weather sun 

hats and sun lotion too. Have a lovely weekend! 

 

 

Dosbarth 4 & 5 – Diolch yn fawr to all our wonderful pupils, families and supporters for a fantastic sports day this 

week. We were so proud of all the children for taking part, lots of stickers and celebrations! Just a reminder from us 

that we have an exciting week coming up, with Class 4’s afternoon tea day on 26th June and Class 5 on the 27th. Please 

see more information on class dojo. Can we please ask if you can confirm your attendance with us by the end of the 

day on Monday 25th June so that we know how much food the children are preparing for the event. We can’t wait to 

see you there! Please can we also ask that all learning logs are returned by Thursday next week in preparation for 

transition, thank you! 

 

 

Dosbarth 8 & 9 – Diolch yn fawr to all our wonderful pupils, families and supporters for a fantastic sports day this 

week. We were so proud of all the children for taking part, lots of stickers and celebrations! We’ve had such a busy 

week, working on mini projects and you really have led your own learning. We are so proud of all the work you’ve 

completed this week; from hoverboard prototypes, performing Disney scenes, creating your own stop motions, BSL to 

“Let It Grow!”. Just a reminder – can all learning logs please be returned to school by Thursday 27th June, ready for 

transition please        Have a well-deserved rest and we look forward to seeing you in the classroom Monday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   
 

   
 

 

 

 

Class 
Target by end 

of year 

Current 

percentage  
to date 

3 95 90.8 

4 94 94.8 

5 94 91.3 

6 93 91.5 

7 95 89.9 

8 95 91.2 

9 95 94 

10 93 89.5 

11 93 92.3 

12 95 92 

13 95 92.5 
  

 

Kindest regards 
 

Mrs Roche & all the staff at Garnteg Primary School 


